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The Drew Company team understands that in order to realize the vision and goals conveyed by the 

Town of Swampscott and as set forth in this Proposal, a realistic financing plan must be in place. T he 

Drew Company will work tirelessly to attract the necessary debt and equity needed to make this 

hotel a reality. Simultaneously, the Town of Swampscott must recognize that there are limits in the 

marketplace and that any successful capital plan will require the cooperation of the public authorities. 

This exciting hotel project has the ability to truly transform the Town of Swampscott and further 

activate the waterfront area, thereby providing a substantial and positive economic impact for 

the Town of Swampscott and North Shore in general. That being said, we recognize that there are 

considerable challenges involved in obtaining the financing necessary to capitalize this project. 
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